

Report of the Clubs Representative to SSMU Legislative Council February 11, 2021

Me

- My name's Hussain, I use he/him pronouns. I'm a U2 in International Development.
- You can reach me at clubsrep1@ssmu.ca if you have suggestions/feedback.

Clubs Committee

- Started up again after the winter break, have held three meetings so far: January 18, January 25, February 3, 2021.
 - We've been reviewing interim status applications, full status applications, and proposed constitutional amendments.
 - Have also approved a number of clubs that resubmitted applications after not being approved last semester. Quality of applications is generally high.

Constituent Feedback

- Unfortunately, attendance at club events is at an all-time low as a result of the online format/COVID-19.
 - o Zoom fatigue is taking a toll on engagement.
- Winter Activities Night was similarly sparsely attended.

Respectfully Submitted,

Hussain Awan

clubsrep1@ssmu.ca

Clubs Representative to Legislative Council Students' Society of McGill University